
Following Dracula 
 
The excited Comenius team started to Brasov on Friday. Everyone got up 
very early for this exciting program, being accolnpained by teachers.  
 
The Comenius team in Romania, Hungary, Italy and the teachers and 
children were the participants. First we visited the Bran Castle, where 
foreign friends associated thes castle with from Dracula Romania. But, 
fortunately, they were pleasantly surprised and delightet by the royal palace.  
After visitue the castle we looked into the giftshops some of us went into the 
monster castle where face were frozen and everyone came out in terror.  

 
Then we walked some 
more and headed towards 
Brasov. When we arried 
we headed to the Black 
Church of Brasov, which 
is one of the largest gothic 
Churches in  the 14th and 
15th century. In the 
Church, we heard a short 
story of this burning down. 
After visiting the church 
went excitedly to have 
lunch in a KFC.  

 
After lunch we walked into town and them went home. The way home we 
played a game „Are we there yet” and everyone had fun. Everyone enjoyed 
the trip and returned with beautiful memories. 
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